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Pacific hake (whi ng). Photo by Sandy Parker-Ste er, NOAA Fisheries.
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NMFS announces a virtual meeƟng to present the results of research studies conducted
on seabird cable strikes in the West Coast at-sea Pacific whiƟng fishery. Seabirds
congregate around trawlers to feed on offal, puƫng them at risk of colliding with cables
(trawl warps and data cables) that run aŌ of at-sea factory trawlers (referred to as
catcher/processors). Research projects observing seabird cable strikes and other
interacƟons, as well as tesƟng of miƟgaƟon measures, have been conducted in the
West Coast at-sea whiƟng fishery. NMFS will present results from these studies to
inform a discussion of their applicaƟon to management. 

The virtual meeƟng will be held on December 10, 2021, from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m., Pacific
Standard Time (or unƟl business is concluded). InstrucƟons for aƩending the meeƟng
will be provided on the web at hƩps://www.fisheries.noaa.gov/species/west-coast-
groundfish and through a public noƟce to be emailed out to the West Coast Groundfish
Listserve. Sign up to receive West Coast Groundfish public noƟces at
hƩps://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/USNOAAFISHERIES/subscriber/new. AŌer
entering your contact informaƟon, check the boxes for the “Groundfish” and/or “Pacific
WhiƟng” topics under “West Coast Updates”.

Questions?

Contact Keeley Kent, Groundfish Branch Chief, at (206) 247-8252 or
keeley.kent@noaa.gov.

New Pacific Whiting Listserv 
Public noƟces and news for Pacific WhiƟng will now have its own listserv separate from
the Groundfish listserv. To receive Pacific WhiƟng informaƟon in the future, you'll need
to sign up by providing your email here.  AŌer clicking submit, expand the "Regional
Updates" tab and navigate to "West Coast Updates". Check the box next to Pacific
WhiƟng to subscribe.

Fishery Bulletins and Notices
Visit NOAA Fisheries' Rules & RegulaƟons directory to learn more about recent federal
management acƟons affecƟng managed fish species on the West Coast.

Visit the NOAA Fisheries West Coast Regional Office website

Stay Connected with NOAA Fisheries' West Coast Regional Office
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